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Monday 29th April 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

On Thursday 6th June 2024 at 3:30pm we will be holding a meeting for parents and carers of the Year 6 
children. This meeting will allow us to engage in discussion about our approach to Relationships, Sex and 
Health Education (RSHE) within Year 6 here at Cloudside Academy. Due to the nature of the meeting, 
children will not be allowed to attend. 

During this meeting, parents and carers will be given the opportunity to understand the structure of the 
lessons. The Sex Education lessons will be split into two sessions: Puberty and Girl talk/ Boy talk and the 
second Babies- Conception to birth. Within the meeting, the videos and resources used within the sessions 
will be shared to ensure that everyone is clear on what will be taught and questions can be asked. 

If you are unable to attend and would like to speak with your child’s class teacher about the lessons taught, 
we can arrange for a phone call to happen. For any further questions or queries please contact the office. 

The Year 6 Team look forward to seeing you all on Thursday 6th June 2024. 

Best Wishes, 

 

Miss Jodie Milson 
Head of School 

 

 


